
                                                 
                                                           
 
 

Milan, 12th June 2012. Further to what has been affirmed by Mauro Maia, Senior Partner 

of F2i - Fondi italiani per le infrastrutture during the "C'era una volta Malpensa" 

conference, please note that:  

"With respect to the equity investment held in Metroweb, Intesa Sanpaolo and F2i are 

assessing the possibility that the Bank could transfer its share, and deem its commitment 

concluded at that point".  
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